Advertising Summary for Management Information Systems
(MIS F25) Position
2024/25 Recruitment


California State University, Sacramento, College of Business invites applications for a tenure-track faculty in Management Information Systems for the Department of Information Systems and Business Analytics to begin in Fall 2025. We are seeking candidates with a doctoral degree (ABD included) in Information Systems or a related field with a demonstrated record of, or potential for teaching and research. Preference will be given to applicants with a demonstrated record of, or interest in, curriculum development, extending course offerings, and developing innovative pedagogy. In the spirit of the Anchor University initiative of Sacramento State, we are particularly interested in receiving applications from a broad spectrum of qualified people with the commitment and ability to work with a diverse student population, and with a potential to develop relationships with the community and specifically with “those neighborhoods and communities that have been historically underrepresented and underserved.”  (See https://www.csus.edu/experience/anchor-university/)

